
Dates for your Diary  

18th March  Stuart Reid – Author in school all day 

19th March Year 4 – Parents meeting for London trip 9am or 3.30pm 

21st March Red Nose Day – Wear Red to school 

26th March Nursery & Reception Special Person Lunch 

27th March Year 3 – Mini Olympics 
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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 14th March 2025  

Reception 84% 
Year 1 92.67% 
Year 2 92.33% 
Year 3 95.33% 

Year 4 93% 

Year 5 94.19% 
Year 6 94.48% 

Weekly average (5-11) 92% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

Year 3 are our attendance winners this week 

with a very impressive 95.3% attendance.  

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Zanyar 

Reception Maria 

Year 1 Kayden 

Year 2 Jayden Y 

Year 3 Frankie 

Year 4 Olyvia 

Year 5 Teigan & Emily L 

Year 6 Paige 

Hi Arp Ellis 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

              Forest School 

 

       

                       British Science Week      

              

Our children have had a fantastic week celebrating ‘British 
Science Week’. Many families started the celebrations on 
Saturday at Centre for Life. Mr Crulley and I led a fun and 
interactive assembly on Monday to launch the celebrations in 
school. Throughout the week, the children have engaged in a 
range of wonderful Science activities.                                            

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day is Friday 21st March. Children 

can come to school wearing something red. 

A donation bucket will be on the gate. 

 

We are currently making significant improvements to 

out forest area. If any parents/carers are able to join 

us next Friday (21st March) to do some physical work, 

it would be very much appreciated – even if it is for 

just an hour! Some of our children will be helping 

throughout the day too. You are welcome anytime 

between 9:30 and 2pm. Refreshments will be 

available! 

NUFC – Let’s hope for a massive win this 

weekend. HOWAY THE LADS!! 


